
On 9/4/2018 COGCC Staff, Kris Neidel Inspected the Pinnacle Unit #10-30 well as a follow up to 
inspection 685100500 (8/20/2018) and complaint number 200446158.  Trash, in the form of oil 
saturated booms and contaminated soils (in pit) were mentioned in 8/20/2018 inspection, were still 
present on 9/4/2018. Water should be treated prior to being placed in a pit, per rule 907.c(1). The pit 
should be free of hydrocarbon per rule 902.c. All Photos were taken by Kris Neidel on 9/4/2018. 

 

 

Oil contaminated soil, Oil saturated booms, Styrofoam cup  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


